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    Primary 2/1 Newsletter Term 2 2016
Dear Parents and Carers
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We hope you had an enjoyable mid-term holiday.  We thought you might appreciate some information on what is happening this term. Primary 2 work is indicated in blue print.


    





PE Days


Just a reminder about our gym days. Polo shirts are easier to wear on PE days. Please remove all


jewellery especially earrings.


Our gym days are Wednesday and Thursday.


























    Numeracy and Mathematics


We will be learning about:


1.2D & 3D shapes


2. Reading and writing numbers to 10.


3. Estimating and rounding


4. Data Analysis 








Literacy


Talking and Listening


1. Taking turns to talk and listen


2. Talk about things which interest me.


Writing


1. Correct letter and number formation. 


2. Copying simple sentences.


1.Add a connective to our sentences


2. Write our news independently














Reading


1. Introduce new sounds


2. Read and explore Oxford Reading Tree stories


3. Take part in Flash light Friday


4. Visit school library weekly 1.Continue oxford reading tree stories


2. Take part in Flash light Friday





Topic


We will continue to explore Julia Donaldson books and begin our new topic The Weather.














Health and Wellbeing





We will participate in PaTHS lessons, meeting Twiggle and his friends. We will be exploring different emotions.





In P.E we will be developing our skills focussing on ball handling skills. We will also be participating in the mile a day challenge. 





Helping at Home


Please practise words and sounds every night. 


Look for numbers at home and in the environment.


Enjoy story time at home and visit local library if possible.


Games such as dominoes, snakes and ladders and snap can all be used to help with numeracy. 





Practise reading and stage words daily. 








Primary 1 Special Dates





St Andrew’s Day holiday- 30th November


Nativity- 8th December (am and pm performances)


Church Service- 19th December


School closes-20th December 2.30pm

















We hope you have found this newsletter useful. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us through the school office.





Kind regards





Miss McNeil














  	Homework


    This term our homework will be reading, maths and phonics. Primary 2 will have spelling, reading and maths.











    Numeracy and Mathematics


We will be learning about:


1.Reading and writing numbers to 10


2. 2D and 3D shapes


1. Subtracting numbers to 20


2. Properties of 2D and 3D shape
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